
Notification No. 58/2021 

 Corrigendum 

Dated – 10th May, 2021 

In the notification No. 35/2021 which was issued on 22nd April, 2021, for “Canada Pension Plan 
Investment Board Private Holdings (4) Inc.” would be read as “CPP Investment Board Private 
Holdings (4) Inc.” 

For more details, please follow: 
https://www.incometaxindia.gov.in/communications/notification/notification_58_2021.pdf 
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